
Livonia Public Schools
Elementary Programs & District Services

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services

Date: March 11, 2024

Subject: Naming of the Early Childhood Center

This August our Early Childhood Programs will depart Jackson Center and take 
residence in our new childhood center.  As discussed at the March 4, 2024, Board of 
Education Study Session please include the update on the naming of this facility to the 
agenda for the March 11, 2024, Committee of the Whole meeting for further discussion 
on this topic.   

Thank you,

William Green
Director of Elementary Programs & District Services


